
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 
General Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:  2/5/2018 
Start time:   7:00 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 
Present:   13 members, 0 guests 
 
 
● The minutes from the previous meeting located on the club’s website, were accepted 

as posted. 
● Peter Jagich noted that Fred DiMaria is working with the bank to reestablish the club’s 

bank account. 
● Neal Biener reported that 24 people have renewed their membership so far.  A 

reminder all that renewals are due by the next meeting.  Applications will accepted at 
the meeting if you wish. 

● Rob Schulze mentioned that the Redwing field is not plowed, so enter at your own 
risk. 

● Warren Batson said that several board members met with members of the ORA to 
discuss issues and concerns regarding the Jamboree.  The board will be discussing 
these issues further. 

● Glenn Stubbs noted that he is working with Jim Woods and town officials regarding 
possible new flying sites. 

 
 
 
Meeting adjourned:   7:25 PM 
 
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 
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